Kyle Reese,
Petersburg
December 19, 1989
Mr. Ebon Stockholm,
167/A North East,
Petersburg.
Dear Mr. Stockholm,
I write to you on behalf of my organization ‘Green Earth’. We are a group of ten teenagers working towards creating awareness amongst people for a greener city. We have carried out various awareness programs in your neighborhood in the recent past.
We write to you for need your donation, with regard to our new program regarding ban on plastics. We intend to carry out this campaign by the end of this month in your neighborhood and are short of funds. We will be grateful if you can help us with your donation. We have heard about your interest in this regard and expect your generosity in the matter.
You can contact us on 567 9868 in this regard or we can call upon you at your convenience.
Thanks and Regards,
Kyle Reese

